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The Lawrence Township Patriotic Committee selects Lawrence Township Police Sergeant 

Shaun Sexton to Serve as Grand Marshal for the 2022 Lawrence Township Memorial Day 

Parade.  

 

(Lawrence Township – April 16th, 2022) The Lawrence Township Patriotic Committee selects 

Sergeant Shaun Sexton to serve as Grand Marshal for the 2022 Memorial Day Parade, which 

begins at 10:00 AM on Saturday May 28th, 2022 and concludes at Lawrence Veterans Park at the 

Veterans Memorial for ceremonial services.  

 

Shaun Sexton was born and raised in the City of Trenton, attending St. Hedwig’s Grammar School 

and graduating from McCorristin Catholic High School in 1997. Shortly after graduation, Shaun 

joined the United States Army Reserves and attended basic training. In 2003, he was activated by 

the Army Reserves and deployed to Iraq for Operation Iraqi Freedom, where he served from March 

2004 to March 2005, and received an Honorable Discharge shortly after returning, completing his 

service with the rank of Sergeant.  

 

In September 2009, Shaun was hired by the Lawrence Township Police Department and is 

currently a Patrol Sergeant in the Patrol Division. Shaun has been a resident of Lawrence Township 

since 2006, and enjoys spending time with his girlfriend Katy Bedford and their three-year-old 

daughter Savannah. He is active in the community: serving as the Post Commander of the 

American Legion Post #458 (North Trenton Post), and is a member of the Veterans of Foreign 

Wars Post #3022 located in Lawrenceville N.J.  

 

“The Township of Lawrence is a community that is steeped in history and takes great pride in its 

past. Memorial Day has traditionally been a time when the town remembers the past and more 

importantly pays tribute to those who have paid the ultimate price to maintain our freedom.”  

– The Lawrence Township Patriotic Committee 
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